Late Formal Comments Submitted by D. Reese, Tri-State Generation & Transmission – March 15, 2019
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From: Reese, Doug <dreese@tristategt.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:36 AM
To: naesbmail <naesbmail@naesb.org>
Subject: NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h

To Whom It May Concern,

Further to NAESB's request for formal comments on recommendation to support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011 regarding modifications to the standards to resolve the ambiguity in WEQ-004 Appendix D Timing Tables, Tri-State Generation & Transmission supports the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee's (CISS) recommended solution.  This recommended solution aligns with both the E-Tag Specification as well as NERC INT-006.  Tri-State Generation & Transmission appreciates the opportunity to comment and the CISS's efforts in identifying this solution in a timely manner. 

Thank you,

Doug Reese


R. Doug Reese
Transmission Training & OASIS Manager
1-303-254-3676
dreese@tristategt.org
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